
Big Rock Exploration AB is applying for a new exploration permit with 

high levels of zinc. 

Big Rock Exploration AB has applied for an exploration permit with high levels of zinc and 

copper. SGU's rock samples contained 13% zinc and 0.5% copper. 

The applied area Uvberget is an exploration permit of 40 hectares in Hedemora municipality, 

Dalarna. In 2017, SGU (Swedish Geological Survey) took rock samples in this area from slag 

heaps. The samples results were 13% zinc and 0.5% copper. From an economic point of view, 

these levels are interesting, especially the zinc. 

As soon as the exploration permit has been granted, the company intends to carry out 

geological surveys within the area to investigate the extent of the anomaly and after that, 

plan drilling targets to further ensure the high potential of the area. 

CEO Alexander Andersson's comment 

“Incredibly exciting to see how efficiently the company works now that the other interesting 

exploration permit has been applied for in less than two weeks. The company is evaluating 

additional areas with high potential”. 
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